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  The Farm is
The Bridge is Here

Special Thanks go to Trisan Construction 
and King Township staff and council for all 

their invaluable help and support.
See the 10x speed video of installation on our website

If this was something that you have been thinking about  

DON’T DELAY any longer! 
The three inch Brass Nameplates will be available until July 21st 2017 only. 

They are $150 each and will be installed on/at the bridge for the official opening in September. 
You can have them engraved with your family’s name, business, company or in memory.  

Special If you wish to add on an extra one to your order it will be only $10 more.  Ideal if you have a large 
family or wish to state it  “In memory of”  as only two short lines are available per nameplate.

They are available for purchase on our website at

 http://www.schombergcommunityfarm.ca/sponsorship.html 

or contact Cheryl at schombergcommunityfarm@gmail.com or 905 939 8494

So much has happened at The Farm since our last newsletter. Of course the arrival of 

the Bridge surpasses any other news, as you know, without it we could do so little.  

• The garden plot area has been tilled and staked and gardeners have already started to dig, plant, eat! 

• Some manure has been delivered, thanks to Bill Hanlon. 

• We have six 1000l container totes for water storage. 

• Fruit plants and trees have been weeded and more rhubarb planted. 

• Damaged trees have been cleared and mulched. 

• Pathways are to be created and a sitting and picnic area is in planning stages.

• We have a applied for several grants for new fencing around the garden plot area, and more fruit trees.
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        Save the Date! 

Schomberg Community Farm’s

Grand Opening Event 

September 9th 10-4
More information to follow…..
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Grow your own Food
Garden Plots are now available. 

They are 10 x 20 feet in size and $30 for the season.
To secure a plot contact:

Mary Asselstine 905 939 7544
mfasselstine@aol.com

Are you interested in Volunteering with The Farm?
We need volunteers for all areas of the garden/farm maintenance and 

administration including:
Media Promotion (Facebook, Website and Press)

Plant and Tree Maintenance

Fencing Installation (in the Fall)

Fundraising and Grant Applications
Event planning for our Grand Opening in September
or you just want to come and help at our workdays. We welcome 
anyone that wants to be part of The Schomberg Community Farm. 
Also applies for School community hours if you have a teenager at 
home that has an interest in landscaping, gardening, growing plants 
and food etc.

If this is for you, please contact us and let us know your 

availability and interest now! 

Work Days 

Sunday June 11th 11 - 4 
Sunday June 25th 10-4 

Come help at any or all of these, as  
we are now open to the public for our 

first official year. 
We will add more dates to this list. 
please follow us on Facebook or 

check the website. 
We will have drinks and snacks at the 

full day events. 
Please bring your own gloves.

Thank you to everyone that donated 
to our Trisan Yard Sale fundraiser we 

raised $357.45 at the sale plus 
another $210 from donated items 
sold on Kijiji. We will have another 

sale soon, date TBD.
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